
 

 

 
APRIL PRINCIPAL REPORT 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are meeting together on 

the unceded and traditional lands and waters of the SKWXWÚ7MESH 
ÚXWUMIXW as we learn and collaborate with one another. 

 
School Garden: Michy Stevens is taking on an active role in our garden! Her class is totally 
involved. She has been out in the community learning and bringing that back to her class. She 
has connected with several community members. The learning is spreading to other classes 
now! 
 
Kindergarten Registration: We are still accepting registrations…about 30 kiddos so far! 
 
Easter Egg Hunt: The Easter Bunny brought lots of eggs to school but because of the pouring 
rain, we had to deliver the eggs to classrooms.  
 
Sports Day: Friday, June 23rd. We will also be celebrating our volunteers this day! Having said 
that, we will need PAC’s help again this year with Sports Day!!  
 
Sandbox: Hoping to connect with maintenance soon on a suitable spot on school grounds and 
acceptable dimensions. Stay tuned! 
 
Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony: Wednesday, June 28th (time to be determined) 
 
Last Day of Classes: Thursday, June 29 
 
Resource Room: To make the space more welcoming and personal, we have renamed this 
space to the Wolf Den. 
 
 
 


